
Canyon	View	School	Community	Council	Minutes	
February	21,	2017	

	
Welcome	and	Introductions	
Attendance:	
Roberta	Smith,	Co-Chair	
Jeremy	Johnson,	Co-Chair	
BJ	Weller,	Principal	
Carolee	Mackay,	Employee	Council	Member	
Rayna	Drago,	Parent	Council	Member		
Jill	Hawkins,	Employee	Council	Member	
Lori	Carter,	Parent	Council	Member	
Jennifer	Welding,	Parent	Council	Member	
Tyler	Howe,	Parent	Council	Member	
Laura	Adams,	Parent	Council	Member	
	
Approval	of	Minutes	/	Follow	Up:	

Motion	by	Tyler	Howe	and	2nd	by	Lori	Carter	
Motion	to	be	approved	–	APPROVED	UNANIMOUSLY	

	
Business:	

LAND	TRUST	BUDGET	UPDATE-	
We	are	on	track	with	our	budget	so	far	this	year.		We	spent	some	on	supplies	for	

reading	interventionists.		We	have	a	preliminary	budget	for	the	coming	year	that	will	increase	
our	budget	by	roughly	$10,000	for	next	year.	

	
SCHOOL	DATA	REVIEW-			
Presented	by	Carolee	Mackay-	Data	presented	for	all	grade	levels	in	both	ELA	and	Math.	
DORF	scores	very	comparable	to	last	year’s	scores.	
Last	year’s	SAGE	data	reviewed.	
DWSBA	DATA-	Across	the	school	there	was	a	decrease	in	scores	from	Fall	to	Winter.		

This	is	the	first	year	this	test	has	been	administered.		There	are	no	past	year’s	data	to	compare	
these	scores	too.	

All	data	is	available	to	view	in	the	front	hallway	of	the	school.	
	
CSIP	DISCUSSION	FOR	2017-2018	SCHOOL	YEAR-			
After	reviewing	data-	what	direction	should	we	take	for	our	CSIP	plan	for	the	2017-2018	

year?		The	plan	needs	to	be	finalized	by	next	month’s	SCC	meeting.	
Are	there	other	ways	to	assess	students	than	tests?		Yes-	teachers	are	always	using	

informal	ways	to	assess	where	students	level	of	understanding	is	at.	Then	they	work	with	
students	in	small	group	instruction	to	re-teach	concepts.			



There	will	be	adjustments	to	PBIS	Goals	for	next	year.		We	just	started	Morning	
Meetings	with	students	to	help	develop	more	social	skills.		Four	components	to	the	Morning	
Meetings.		By	May	we	will	have	all	four	parts	integrated	into	the	day.	

Discussion	that	keeping	our	plan	similar	to	what	it	has	been.		We	would	like	to	hire	an	
additional	math	interventionist.		BJ	would	like	to	hire	a	behavior	aide	also.		
	

OTHER	BUSINESS-		
Vicky	Crocheron	was	hired	for	2nd	grade	to	replace	Kellie	Molis	after	leaving	mid-year.	
Supplemental	Kindergarten	will	be	expanding	this	coming	year	within	the	district.		More	

schools	will	be	offering	it.	
March	6th	report	cards	sent	home.	
	
	

	
	
ADJOURN:	NEXT	MEETING-	MARCH	21	at	4:30.	


